
March 23, 2000

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

  

Re: Revision of Commercial Automobile
Insurance Rates

By Circular Letter to All Member Companies RF-00-3 dated March 17, 2000 the 
Reinsurance Facility distributed to member companies exhibits setting forth 
revised commercial automobile insurance rates to be implemented effective July 
1, 2000. 

It has been brought to our attention that the exhibit marked Page 27A 
incorrectly listed "Zone 5" rate combinations. Page 27A should have referred 
to "Zone 47" rate combinations. Enclosed is a correct copy of Page 27A which 
should be substituted for the like numbered page attached to the March 17, 
2000 circular letter. Please note that the rates in both zones are the same. 

It should also be noted that Pages 26, 26A, 27 and 27A distributed with the 
March 17, 2000 circular letter have been renumbered to Pages 28, 29, 30 and 31 
in the revised Commercial Automobile Manual which was recently distributed by 
AIPSO. 

  

Very truly yours,

  

John W. Watkins 

General Manager 
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